
Viewpoint: Success of home COVID tests should encourage FDA to open regulatory
door to more at-home diagnostics

The response to the COVID-19 pandemic in the US has been transformed through new technologies. The 
speed of progress in combatting this pathogen has outpaced the advances made against perhaps any 
similar public health threat over any comparable period. 

The rapid introduction of 3 highly effective vaccines, the development of monoclonal antibody drugs—and 
most recently, antivirals that are taken orally—have offered a potent armamentarium to reduce the 
adverse effects of SARS-CoV-2 infection.
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Perhaps one of the most enduring technological innovations will be the advent of accurate diagnostic tests 
that can be used at home to provide a rapid answer about a person’s clinical status. As a result of the 
regulatory framework fashioned to advance these tests, the technology and commercial pathway to 
provide them directly to consumers, and the cultural change they have ushered in, our approach to care 
will have lasting consequences beyond COVID-19 and to how we address other infectious diseases.

In the future, home diagnostic tests will be increasingly coupled with telemedicine visits to introduce rapid 
assessment into the home for a range of pathogens, such as group A Streptococcus, influenza virus, 
respiratory syncytial virus, and many more.

This is an excerpt. Read the original post here. 
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